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Breakfast Agenda. 
 
 
7:30   Complementary Breakfast 
 
7:50  Introductions & Overview  
 
8:00  Sunil Sohani  
 
8:45  Questions & Answers 
 
9:00   Adjournment 
 
 
 

CSSE - Northern Light Chapter - Breakfast Meeting 

Please Register at  

CSSE Northern Light Chapter website:   
http://northernlight.nationbuilder.com/events 

. 

 

 

The health and safety strategy developed 
back in 2004 seems to be working, as 
SRC has been recognized with two Mis-
sion: Zero Awards: one in 2016 as the win-
ner in the large employer category and an-
other in 2017, as a finalist.  The Mission: 
Zero Awards were created to recognize 
inspiring examples of leadership and inno-
vation in health and safety in Saskatche-
wan. They are awarded to those workplac-
es that demonstrate a sustained improve-
ment in their injury rate over time and that 
influence a transformation in their organi-
zational culture so that injury prevention is 
a core value. 

On May 15th, Sunil Sohani, SRC’s Safety 
Services Manager, will provide insight into 
the Saskatchewan Research Council’s 
health and safety journey. 

 

 

 

 

CSSE, Northern Light Chapter and Safe Sas-
katchewan, are working in partnership to host 
a complimentary breakfast meeting on Tues-
day, May 15, 2018 from 7:30 to 9:00 am in 
Hall E, Prairieland Park, 503 Ruth Street 
West, Saskatoon.     

When it comes to health and safety at the 
workplace, they’re doing a lot of things correct-
ly at the Saskatchewan Research Council 
(SRC). In 2004, a new strategy was imple-
mented at SRC that aimed at empowering em-
ployees so they could put safety and occupa-
tional health as top priority. This resulted in 
some projects missing deadlines, or losing 
some projects altogether. It also meant added 
spending for proper training and equipment.  
“Our executive team has been trying to get out 
and demonstrate that we do care about em-
ployees’ well-being,” president and CEO, Lau-
rie Schramm said. “It’s not just something the 
communications team or a lawyer said we 
should do. This definitely is not a fad. It’s 
something we’re doing for the long haul. Em-
ployee’s health and safety has always been 
the most important thing. Our company is do-
ing really important work for our province… 
but I don’t think anything is more important 
than keeping everyone safe and healthy. That 
comes first.” 


